
 

 

CORNERSTONE NEWS – DECEMBER 2020 
 
 
Dear Friends 
 
Opening hours 
We shall be re-opening on Wednesday 2nd December and will now be open all week Monday-Friday 
9.30am-2.30pm and Saturday 10am-2.30pm 
On Wednesday we will be serving a limited menu but from Thursday onwards we will have our full 
festive menu alongside our normal menu. 
We look forward to welcoming you back! 
 
Christmas Stock 
There is still a good selection of Christmas cards, 2021 calendars, fairtrade Christmas treats and 
gifts.   Lots of new designs in our ever popular bamboo sock range for example. Do come and see 
what we have in stock. 
 
Christmas Lunches 
Due to the new restrictions I we are currently contacting all those who have booked Christmas meals 
with more than one household or bubble to see how you want to proceed.  There will be no meal 
now on 8th December. 
 
Christmas Hampers 
Who remembers the hampers we have sold the last few years?   We shall be making some more 
this year and they can be made bespoke to really suit the recipient!   Coffee lover? Chocolate lover?  
No problem – get in touch if you would like one. 
 
Cornerstone Vouchers 
Why not buy a voucher as a gift this year and support the Cornerstone?  Vouchers can be for any 
amount, they can be used for food or in the bookshop, and there is no time limit. 
 
Parcels for the lonely 
In conjunction with Grove Launderette we are putting together parcels for those who may be lonely 
at Christmas.   Donations of gifts may be handed in at the Launderette and we will be supplying 
Traidcraft food items to add to the parcels.   We have also given them a list of the people we would 
normally invite to our special family Christmas meal that we are not able to hold this year, so that 
they will receive a gift parcel. 
 
Thank you 
A huge thank you to all those who have given donations or continued to buy goods while we have 
been closed.  We could not have survived without our generous customers and friends. 
 
Christmas closure 
We shall be closed from Friday 25th December until Friday 1st January inclusive, opening again on 
Saturday 2nd January. 
 
 
Wishing you all a happy Christmas 
 
Sarah 
 


